
        

Math, Music, & Science News  
5/13/2024 

We sure did have a fun day in math for our last class of PK4.  We used our number skills and played 

Math Swatters Addition & Subtraction Game!  We played math bingo and It has been a great year 

and we learned a lot.  We learned all about numbers, patterns, positions, shapes, colors, and even did 

some adding and subtracting.  WOW…We are really thinking like Kindergarteners!  Remember to 

help us use our math skills every day!  We sure have learned a lot in math this year.  Thanks Mrs. 

DeMarsh for teaching us our preschool math skills! 

 

In science today, students explored the catapult, a simple machine that uses force to fling an 

object. Students tested 2 different types of popsicle stick catapults to determine which fired the 

farthest. Students also made predictions and tested various items (pom poms, ping pong balls, 

erasers, plastic eggs) to see how far the catapults flung the items we chose. 

 

This week in music, we finished up our musical year by creating our very own preschool band!  We 

followed along with the rhythm of some of our favorite songs we have learned throughout the year. 

Each of us got a chance to play every instrument again: hand bells, jingle bells, cymbals, 

tambourines, triangles, drums, and rhythm sticks.  We absolutely loved learning about different 

types of instruments and the sounds they make!   
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